
MEMORANDUM
To: Attorneys

From: William E. Tanner, Clerk of Court
Subject: New Proposed Local Rule Changes Out For Comment October 31, 2012

The Court has prepared several changes to its Local Bankruptcy Rules. These changes are being
published now for comment and will be accepting comments on these proposed changes through
Friday, January 4, 2013.

Changes have been made in the following rules:

LBR 1007-1
LBR 1017-2
LBR 2002-1
LBR 2091-1
LBR 3002.1-1 (New Rule)
LBR 3002.1-2 (New Rule)
LBR 3015-2
LBR 4001-1
LBR 9011-1

Attached is a summary of the changes as well as redlined versions of all of the rules listed above.
The opinions expressed by attorneys practicing in the Middle District of Georgia are greatly
appreciated and are given serious consideration by the Court prior to final adoption any local rules.
Therefore, your assistance in providing feedback to the Court regarding these changes is extremely
valuable and we appreciate you taking the time to review these changes and forwarding any
comments to me. Comments need to be in writing and can be mailed or preferably e-mailed to me. 
My e-mail address is, bill_tanner@gamb.uscourts.gov.


